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STRIKERS WEEKLY 
WEEK AT A GLANCE  

Sunday 
January 1 

Monday 
January 2 

Tuesday 
January 3 

Wednesday 
January 4 

Thursday 
January 5 

Friday 
January 6 

Saturday 
January 7 

 
 

New Year’s Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

New Year’s  
Stat Holiday  

School Closed 
 
 
 

 
 

First day of 
classes after 
Winter Break 

 
 

  

Guru Gobind Singh 
Jayanti 

 Sikhism 
 

 
Grad Photos 

By appointment 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Grad Photos 
By appointment 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Grad Photos 
By appointment 

 
 
 

 

  

Snack Shack Menu: 
TBA 

 

CELEBRATING DIVERSITY 
Guru Gobind Singh Jayanti will be celebrated on January 
5th.  Guru Gobind Singh was a strong and inspirational 
leader whofought injustice. On this day, Sikhs remember 
his teachings and his bravery.  

 
 

UPCOMING DATES 
 

• January 5 – 11:  Grad Photos by appointment only 
• January 10:  Dry After Grad Parent Meeting 6:30pm 
• January 11:  CLC 12 Student Meetings 
• January 11:  PAC Meeting 7:00pm 
• January 18:  Hands-On-Night 6:30 – 8:30pm 
• January 18:  Grade 7 Parent Night 7:00pm 
• January 25:  Grad Assessments – LTF 12 
• January 26:  Grad Assessments – GLA 12 
• January 27:  Pro-D – School Closed 
• January 30:  Semester Turnaround Day – School Closed 
• January 31:  First Day of Semester 2 
• February 1:  Grade 8 Parent Info Night 6 – 7pm 
• February 1:  Grade 9 – 11 Parent Info Night 7 – 8pm 
• February 2:  S1 Final Report Cards Published 
• February 8:  Grade 10 Student Program Planning Meeting 
• February 8:  PAC Meeting 7pm 
• February 9:  Grade 11 Student Program Planning Meeting 
• February 9:  Meet the Teacher Night 
• February 15: Grade 9 Student Program Planning Meeting 
• February 15:  CLC 12 Student Meetings 
• February 16:  Grade 8 Student Program Planning Meetings 
• February 16:  Winter Formal (Grade 12)  
• February 17:  Pro-D – School Closed 
• February 20:  Family Day – School Closed 
• February 23:  CLC 12 Student Meetings 

 
 
 

COMING UP THIS WEEK 

 

 
 

Welcome Back January 3rd 
We hope everyone had a wonderful winter break. We look 
forward to welcoming our students and staff back to school 
on Tuesday, January 3rd . 
 
Grad Photos     
Grad photos for Grade 12 students are coming up January 5 
– 11.  If you are in grade 12 and haven’t yet signed up for 
your photos, make sure you do so asap.  Go to 
https://artona.com for sign up and for more information.  
.  
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Learning Together . . . Achieving Our Dreams 


